
Tribe take to the slopes during half-term
Published on Tribe (https://www.tribeuk.com)

  

Tribe take to the slopes during half-term
   
  
22nd February 2016 - Tribe took almost 100 participants in Years 4-8 to Snozone in Milton Keynes
over two days for some sledging fun.
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During two separate trips, one for Years 4-6 and one for Years 7 & 8, participants spent a fun couple
of hours sledging on the artificial snow. Before being let loose on the slopes and racing against each
other, participants were instructed how to sledge safely.
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When they were not slipping and sliding, Tribe Shinshinim (Israeli community workers) held an
interactive quiz, with participants working in teams and using mobile phones to answer questions.
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David Collins, The US’ Director of Young People and Young Families said: “Tribe’s regular half-
term trips are a fantastic opportunity to engage with our members in a fun and informal
environment, whilst placing an emphasis on team-work. We look forward to further
strengthening our relationships with participants through our upcoming summer days
out, summer camps and Israel Tour”. 
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